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Board Meeting 

November 19, 2022 

The meeting was called to order at 08:00 with the following members 

present, Ed Parkhurst, Dar Steenholdt, Gary Pelach, Peter Hauff, Steve 

Christensen, Laureen Mehlert and Mike Emerson. 

There was no secretary’s report. 

Treasurer’s report was read and approved. 

Old business; new scholarship forms for both scholarships are needed. 

No action was taken. New scholarship limits of $1500.00 was decided at 

the October meeting. 

New Business: Steve Christensen will speak to Legacy Air about 

donating some time and aircraft for Young Eagles flights for CTE 

aviation students. 

 Laureen Mehlert reported that the aviation classes at CTE are growing 

and she has been busy writing grant proposals for flight simulators.   

Dar Steenholdt moved to adjourn Gary Pelach seconded and the 

meeting adjourned at 08:30 

Mike Emerson 
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